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1. Log on to the starfall website and try some of the games!

     http://www.starfall.com/n/level-k/index/play.htm?f
2. Number work! 

     Can you collect 10 buttons, pennies or small objects?

     Get someone to layout some of the buttons and you count how 

     many there are.

      Lay out some of the buttons and count them. Tell who is with 

      you what the next number would be!

          Get your mum or dad to write a number down and you write the 


  number that would come next!

3.  Get someone to read you a fairytale. After you have heard the story draw a picture of your favourite part or your favourite character!

4.    The website below has some animated fairytales and stories. Look at some of the stories and try the activities.
http://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/en/short-stories 
5. If you are brave! One of the stories you have heard is about the Three Little Pigs! Can you make a model of one of the houses the little pigs lived in? You could take it to school when you have finished it!
6. You are soon to have a FAIRYTALE open day for your mum or dad to come along to. You could start to think about the costume you might wear on the day.

PARENTS: Please note that the open day on Thursday afternoon will be re-scheduled to a later date!

7. There should be sound cards in your reading pack – SNAP, PAIRS and making 3 letter words. Play some games using these.

8. Can you draw a NEW castle for the dragon using SQUARES, RECTANGLES and TRIANGLES. Count how many of each you used when you finish!

We look forward to seeing you back at school soon!

